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MEMORANDUM
Date:
February 17, 2009

To:
Representative Mike Hawker, Co-Chair



Representative Bill Stoltze, Co-Chair



House Finance
From:
Representative John Coghill, Chair



House Rules Committee

Re:
Request for Committee Hearing HB 121

Please schedule House Bill 121 “An Act relating to a municipal property tax credit for an improvement that aids in improving air quality” for a committee hearing in House Finance.  

For your information and distribution to committee members, I have attached House Bill 121, sponsor statement, sectional, Resolution 2009-02 by the Alaska Municipal League, and letters of support from FNSB Mayor Jim Whitaker, and Assembly Presiding Officer Nadine Winters.      

Karen is the contact person for this bill and may be reached at 465-6848.  

Thank you.  

